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Year 6 to 7 open evening  das

Tuesday 27 September 2022
6pm - 8pm doors open at 5.45pm

Our Year 6 Open Evening will be taking place on Tuesday 27 September
2022, 6pm - 8pm. Doors will open at 5.45pm.

This event will give you an opportunity to discover our broad and unique
curriculum through experiences across the diverse learning environment.
Expert students will guide you around the different parts of the school and
a brief presentation from senior staff and our head student will be made
three times during the evening. Staff and students will also be on-hand to
answer any queries you may have.

Our prospectus is published on the school's website, where you can
sxplore the wide range of opportunities available for your child.

If you are unable to attend the evening, but would like to visit the school
during a working day, our diary will open on 28 September for tours to be
arranged during the weeks beginning 10 & 17 October 2022.

We look forward to meeting you on Tuesday 27 September 2022.
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